
 

 
 

26th September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Reminders 

 
Food Tasting Afternoon 
 
Friday, 4th October – food tasting afternoon. Please see letter dated Friday, 13th 
September. 
 
See Google Classroom for allergy information on Wednesday, 2nd October after the 
ingredients have been bought. Please speak to child’s class teacher if you have any 
concerns. 
 
Homework 
 
Just a reminder that homework is put on Google Classroom on a Friday. The children 
have a week to complete it. All logins are in the back of Reading Records. We it would 
appreciate it if you could support your child with this. Generally, the homework is to 
consolidate learning from class. 
 
We would appreciate it if your child read 4 times per week with an adult. On a Friday, 
children will get a Fab Four sticker on their bookmark if this is completed and recorded. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Y3 Team 


